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Public meeting on BRES next Thursday

	The public will get the chance to tell Peel Regional councillors what they think of the proposals for the Bolton Residential

Expansion Study (BRES).

Peel Region will be holding the statutory public meeting on the proposal next Thursday (Sept. 29).

It will start at 9:30 a.m. at the Regional Council Chambers at 10 Peel Centre Dr. in Brampton.

All are welcome to attend. Those who wish to speak are asked to contact the office of the Regional Clerk no later than today (Sept.

22) at 905-791-7800, ext. 4325.
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